
Crime and Disorder Select Committee 
Chair’s Update 

  
Scrutiny Review – School Parking 
 

Achieved since last meeting The Committee has not met since the last Executive Scrutiny 
Committee meeting. 
 

Problems or concerns Stockton Council has received a petition requesting action to be 
taken about the problem of parking around schools. 
 

Planned next month Evidence to be provided from Hartlepool and Middlesbrough 
Councils regarding the use of camera cars for enforcement. 
Cleveland Police to provide information about a car parking 
campaign. 
Petitioners complaining about parking around schools invited to 
attend to give evidence. 
 

On track – yes / no No – slight extension to review timetable to collect further 
evidence/information. (June 2016 expected completion now) 
 

 
 
 

Monitoring - There have been no monitoring updates presented to the Select Committee since the 
last meeting. 
 

 
 


